PETITION TO KEEP MOTHERS AND BABIES TOGETHER…

To the House of Representatives

Jessica Haussmann and the undersigned respectfully request that Parliament requests the Minister of Health to provide all mothers of premature and sick babies in neonatal intensive care units with rooming-in provisions with their babies for as much of their infants’ stay as they choose.
Please sign this petition:

asking the Government to give parents the right to room-in with their sick or premature baby for as much of their infants’ stay in a neonatal intensive care unit as they choose.

Currently, once mothers of premature babies are discharged from hospital care they become visitors to their babies and no further services by the hospital are provided to them.  

International research and practice proves that if mothers and babies are roomed-in together and mothers practice unlimited kangaroo care, which promotes bonding; then babies’ clinical and breastfeeding outcomes are improved and babies go home sooner.

There are no neonatal intensive care units in New Zealand that routinely allow mothers to room-in with their babies.

The Government must make the provision of rooming-in for mothers and babies in neonatal intensive care units a priority. 

Please sign this petition today to tell the Government that:   Babies need Mothers-Mothers need Babies!
Inquiries: Jessica Haussmann, for NUMB (Neonatal Unity for Mothers and Babies): numb@numb.net.nz

Print Your Name
             Address

     Signature









































Please feel free to copy this petition for your friends.
Send signed petition forms to: 

Jessica Haussmann, 123 Tramway Road, Hamilton.

